
CITY OF GRAND JUNCTION, COLORADO 

MEMORANDUM 
Reply Requested 

Yes O No Ei Date 

 

December 2, 1981 

   

To: (From:) 	Curt Wiedeman 
From: (To:) 	

Jim Patterson 

Re: Vinyard Subdivision Sewer 

Our inspectors looked at the subject sewer system on 
December 1, 1981, and found that the Pump Station is 
on site but has not been installed. Manhole 1-I also 
needs work on in invert. 

We will not accept the system for ownership until the 
correction to the manhole has been made and until the 
pump station has been installed and tested. We must 
also have as-built reproducible drawings and a certifi-
cation from their engineer that the system meets our 
specifications before we will accept it. 

cc - Ralph Sterry 
Ron Rish 
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